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Congratulations to thirty Bible 
School graduates throughout the 
nation.  Following two years of 
COVID challenges we are thankful 
to be getting back on track.  In 
2023 all twenty-nine of our Bible 
School locations will be open for 
in-person classes.  We are excited 
to continue to train and equip 
students to reach the nation of 
Guatemala for Jesus Christ. 
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